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As a voting citizen of Oregon for the last 27 years, I strongly oppose this bill. I have 

always appreciated the flexibility and freedom to vote from home, and I see no 

reason to change it. Requiring an in-person vote only provides barriers for those who 

may be sick, disabled, home with a young baby, etc.  

Please reject this bill.  

Thank you 


